
Help us build a future of 
health, education, and hope 
for indigenous Guatemalans.

Reaching Out to Maya 
Communities

Illiteracy, malnutrition, and extreme 
poverty ravage indigenous communities 
in the highlands of Guatemala. 
 
•  Nearly 77% of the indigenous    
    population is illiterate

•  More than 65% of the indigenous     
    children suffer from chronic     
    malnutrition

•  Women are 30% more likely to die
    in childbirth than in the USA

•  Nearly 10% of indigenous children    
    die before age 5
 
With your help, Pueblo a Pueblo can 
build sustainable, viable, and healthy 
communities through one-on-one 
sponsorships and targeted projects.

Pueblo a Pueblo is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization 
To learn more, see our website at 

www.puebloapueblo.org

CFC# 88336www.puebloapueblo.org

We work with the 
community to help provide 

families with the tools 
they need to escape a life 
of poverty, illiteracy, and 

malnutrition.

   “Our family foundation has been 
working with Pueblo a Pueblo since 
2006 to help improve the lives of 
Tz’utujil Maya people living in and 
around Santiago Atitlan. 
     “Pueblo a Pueblo is an amazing 
organization doing amazing things 
in this beautiful but perilous area 
of the Western Highlands of 
Guatemela. They are effecting 
positive change in the lives of some 
of the poorest people on earth.” 
 

R. Dean Cole, President, 
The Cole Family Foundation, Inc.
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